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To whom it may concern:

What a terrific event! We had a great experience with our Keeping
Kids Safe Project this weekend. The turnout for our event was
fantastic and it was nice to welcome so many new faces into our
facility. The overall feeling of the event was very positive and all
the children that attended had a wonderful time. We were happy to
be involved in an event that provided such an important service to
the families in our community. Our sister store 30 miles away will
also be holding this event for the community next weekend. For
both of our locations the SIP Kids organization has done a great
job preparing the details of our events and keeping things hassle
free for us, just as promised. We definitely look forward to hosting
this event again and highly recommend it to others!
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